
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
MacKillop Catholic College is a Catholic Secondary College on Hobart’s Eastern Shore with a 
strong commitment to academic excellence and pastoral care. Our college community is built 
on strong values, and we strive to create an inclusive environment where all students are 
encouraged to reach their full potential.  
 
Due to the continued success and increase in numbers of our Outdoor Education Program, as 
well as the introduction of the Duke of Edinburgh award in 2026, it is necessary that the 
College separates Outdoor Education and HPE into two leadership roles from 2026.  
 
We therefore ask for applications for the following Position of Leadership: 
  

Head of Learning - HPE 
Commencing 2026 

 
Catholic Education Tasmania (CET) supports the rights of children and young people and is 
committed to providing a safe and supportive environment directed at ensuring their safety 
and wellbeing.  
 
Salary will be in accordance with the Tasmanian Catholic Education Single Enterprise 
Agreement 2024. 
 
The successful candidate will require satisfactory registrations relevant to child safety. We 
demonstrate our commitment to reconciliation by encouraging Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander peoples to apply. 
 
To find out more about MacKillop Catholic College, the application process, and to download 
the required documentation, please visit: 
 

https://www.mackillop.tas.edu.au/community/employment/ 
 
Applications close 4pm, Friday 15 August 2025. For a confidential discussion, please contact 
HR Manager, Jodie Dalmazzo on 03 6245 0099 or at jdalmazzo@mackillop.tas.edu.au  
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